
I write to support meaningful police reforms in Minnesota, specifically HF1104, HF640, and 
HF1103. We have seen time and again that more work needs to be done to ensure that all 
Minnesotans are protected and served by police. The killing of Daunte Wright this past week at 
the hands of police is a continual reminder of the ways that Black people are disproportionately 
harmed by police. As a Minneapolis resident, I have witnessed the devastating impacts of 
George Floyd’s murder on our community and in particular, on our communities of color. Please 
take action steps, including supporting legislation to eliminate qualified immunity for police, 
provide civilian oversight of police, and prohibit law enforcement from altering police camera 
footage of deadly incidents. The time is now - we can't wait to make these meaningful reforms.   
 
Sincerely,  
Alison Moore 
Minneapolis resident - House District 62B 
 


